The Royal Children’s Hospital (RCH) has played a major role in saving and
improving the lives of many, many Victorians, including those of the Little Athletics
Community.

At Easter time every year, the RCH runs its major fundraiser event, the Good
Friday Appeal (GFA). Little Athletics Victoria (LAVic) has been a major contributor
to the GFA for over forty years. Much of this funding has been raised via the

annual ‘Relayathon’ event.

Our assistance has provided much needed support and funding for facilities and
families at the RCH. In season 18/19, 100 local Centres across Victoria will be
hosting their own ‘Relayathon’ event and contributing to the fundraising effort.
Again this year, the Association aims to raise over $40,000, which will be
presented to RCH and telecast live via Channel 7.

About Relayathon: it's a continuous relay event run over a period of time around
an athletics track undertaken by Little Athletes, parents, committees, sponsors and
other stakeholders. The aim is to complete as many laps as possible.

In the lead up to the event, Centre representatives will seek pledges from their
local communities for an agreed amount per lap completed by the Centre.

Please support your Little Athlete’s fundraising efforts for this most worth of causes
— your generosity is greatly appreciated.

If you'd prefer to make a direct donation to your Centre's fundraising efforts,

please click on the link below:
Friday
appeal
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